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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Wed, Feb 14 - PreK Love Tea 
Wed, Feb 14 - Chapels: Ben Pierce (Steiger) 
Thu, Feb 15 - Legacy Network - 7:45 am 
Thu, Feb 15 - 7th-12th Grade Conferences - 4:00-8:00 pm 
 
Fri, Feb 16 - Root Beer Float Sale 
Mon, Feb 19 - NO SCHOOL - Presidents Day (School Office Closed) 
Tue, Feb 20 - NO SCHOOL - 7th-12th Grade Conferences - 1:00-8:00 pm 
Wed, Feb 21 - Chapel 
Wed, Feb 21 - MSHSL Band Contest 
Fri, Feb 23 - High School Swing Dance 
Mon, Feb 26-Fri, Mar 9 - Drivers Ed - 2:30-5:30 pm 
Mon, Feb 26 - High School Orientation - 6:00 pm 
Mon, Feb 26 - Spring Sports Meeting - 7:45 pm 
Wed, Feb 28 - Chapels: Jake Mulvihill, Head of School 
Wed, Feb 28 - Pi Day 
Thu-Sun, Mar 1-5 - Band & Choir Tour 
Fri, Mar 2 - Root Beer Float Sale 
Fri, Mar 2 - Billy Muggins Book Reveal - 12:00 pm 
Fri, Mar 2 - MS Photo Scavenger Hunt and Dodge Ball - 6:00-7:30 pm 
Tues, Mar 6 - Kindergarten Round Up - 6:00-7:00 pm 
Wed, Mar 7 - Kindergarten Round Up - 7:45-9:15 am 
Tues, Mar 6 - Chapel: K-4 - Mr. Nydam in the school side Chapel - 7:50 am 
Thur, Mar 8 - End of Quarter 3 
Thur, Mar 8 - NO BUSING 
Thur-Sun, Mar 8-18 - Biblical History Tour 
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to re-enroll! Classes are filling up quickly! Please check your email for a 
unique link sent to you from Legacy Christian Academy! If you did not 
receive it, please contact TADS at 612-548-3320 or 
email support@tads.com 
 
Go to http://files.constantcontact.com/be71d02b001/c1939516-57f4-4fa8-
b0c6-51ea66c66397.pdf for re-enrollment steps. 

 

 



  

 

 
Are you interested in learning more about the new 2018 tax laws and how they effect your business? 
Join us on February 15 as Janice Dobchuk, CPA, will discuss the new laws and answer your 
questions. Learn about 529 plans pertaining to private education, and charitable giving. 
 
We meet on the church side of the building in Creekside Café at 7:45 am.  
 
 
Featured Speaker February 15 
 
Janice Dobchuk, CPA 
jdobchuk@lcamn.org 

 

 

  

 

 
The Legacy Parent Association is blessed to be organizing the 
Winter Luncheon during Parent/Teacher 
Conferences on Tuesday, February 20. We will be serving our 
amazing teachers and staff pulled chicken/pork sandwiches, 
various types of salads, and desserts. Below you will find a link 
to many food items to choose from that you can sign up to 
bring and make this meal a success!  
 
Sign up to help at 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c44aeaf2ba0f85-winter  

 

 
March Lunch Menu Now 
Available 
The March lunch menu is now on the 
school website. Please place your 
order at 
http://www.lcamn.org/quicklinks/hot-
lunch/  by Friday, February 23. 

 

  

 

 
Mid-quarter 3 Progress Reports will 
be emailed to 5th-12th grade 
students and their parents/guardians 
soon. 
 
Please contact Cyd Budish ~ 
cbudish@lcamn.org if you don't 
receive your copy. 

 

No Busing - Thursday, March 8 
Legacy is in session on Thursday, March 8 but because Anoka-
Hennepin schools will not be in session, Legacy students will not 
have busing. 
 
Please make other arrangements for your student(s) to get to 
school and home. Thank you 

 

  

  



 
Legacy Kindergarten Round Up is a great opportunity for current and perspective families to see our 
kindergarten classrooms, meet the teachers and principal, get to know other students/ families who 
would be in your child's grade, and get a photo with Pounce, our school mascot. While parents hear 
about unique opportunities in our program and view curriculum and daily schedules, children can go to 
the gym and play games with our awesome Principal, Mr. Nydam. Parents will have the opportunity to 
ask questions and start the registration process.  
 
We will have two sessions. Families can attend either session (or both). 
 
March 6 @ 6:00 pm - this night includes a bus ride! 
March 7 @ 7:45 am - this day does not include a bus ride, but an elementary Chapel, featuring Mr. 
Nydam - 7:50-8:20 am (the session will be following Chapel, from 8:30-9:15 am) 
 
Contact Lynda Domino ~ admissions@lcamn.org or 763.316.6250 with questions or to RSVP. 

  

Senior Projects 
Come and see the latest project of the Advanced Drama class - the Senior 
Projects! 
 
We are excited about the projects of the seniors, as they bring a short project 
to life on the stage! They choose the show, audition the cast, and direct 

every aspect of their show from top to bottom! These wonderful projects are FREE, and they 
are coming to our theatre in the school-side Chapel on Saturday, February 24 at 2:00 pm! Since 
there are 5 senior/shows, we have divided the family-friendly ones and the PG-13 ones with an 
intermission! The family-friendly ones will be first, then the families are welcome to leave at 
intermission, and the older audience can enjoy the rest of the shows. 
 
ALSO! For those of you who are looking to buy MY FAIR LADY tickets, this will be the first time tickets 
are available! Doors will open at 1:00 pm in order to accommodate any lines! Thank you in advance 
for your support of the Drama Department. We could not do shows without an audience, so thank you 
so much!! 

 

 

  

LCA's Spring Production - My Fair Lady 
My Fair Lady is a classic and beautiful musical for the whole family 
about transformation. Acclaimed professor and confirmed bachelor 
Henry Higgins makes a wager with his linguistic colleague Colonel 
Pickering that in six months he can pass off a common flower girl 
Eliza Doolittle as a duchess  
at an embassy ball. After working day and night to speak "properly," 
Eliza transforms into a proper lady. Along the way, she enthralls those around her including Freddy, a 
high-society gentleman who falls in love with her, and a linguistics expert who is convinced that she is 
royalty. When the six months are over, she is too refined to go back to her old way of life, but doesn't 
desire the life of leisure either.  
 
A strong bond has developed between her and Henry Higgins, but it's one that neither of them wants 
to admit. Because it is known for being both clever and romantic, it is one of the most beloved 
musicals of all time. 
 

 

 



 
My Fair Lady early bird ticket sales are coming on Saturday, February 24 from 1:00-1:50 pm prior to 
the Senior Drama Performances at the School Office window. The online box office opens on March 1 
at 8:00 am. Tickets will also be sold during all lunches in the cafeteria on March 1 with School Office 
ticket sales beginning on March 2 during business hours. You won't want to miss the show! 

  

Driver's Education 
(Students who are 14 years of age 
and older) 
This 30-hour program will be 
conducted by a certified instructor 
from the A+ Driving School and will 

fulfill the state driver's education requirement. The course 
will address the "how tos" and "whys" of safe driving. The 
format of the class will be lecture and active discussion. 
After completion of the program, students will be able to 
set up and participate in behind the wheel sessions to 
meet the six-hour state requirement. 
 
Monday-Friday, February 26-March 9 
2:30-5:30 pm 
 
Classes will meet here at Legacy! Find more information 
and registration at A+ Driving School ~ 
https://aplusdrivingschool.net/register-for-class/  
 
Need to miss a few classes - NO PROBLEM.  Easy Make-
Up classes! 

 

 

MS Quarter 3 
Event 
Encourage your 5th-
8th grade student to 
join the MS Student 
Council for this fun 
event! 
 
Photo Scavenger Hunt and Dodge Ball 
5th-8th Grade 
Friday, March 2 
6:00-7:30 pm 
Lower Gym 
 
Bring Snacks to Share: 
A-G - Chips or Cookies 
H-P - Fruit or Veggies 
Q-Z - Drinks (Individual Servings) 
 

 

 

 

  

GUIDANCE OFFICE 
  
ACT 
The next ACT is coming up on April 14. The registration deadline is March 9. 
www.actstudent.org 
  
High School Orientation 
Eigth grade families please mark your calendars for Monday, February 26 at 6:00 pm! Legacy will be 
hosting our annual High School Orientation. This is an opportunity for students and parents to learn 
more about high school at Legacy. 

  

ATHLETICS 
  
Spring Sports Information Night: Date RETURNED to February 26! 
In attempting to avoid conflicts with the High School Orientation schedule, we overlooked the likelihood 
that Legacy Boys Basketball will play in a section game on Monday evening, March 5. That being the 
case, we've decided to move the Spring Sports Night back to the original February 26 date, but revise 
the format for the evening. To allow ample time for orientation to conclude we will begin individual 
spring sports meetings in their respective classrooms (coaches will share) at 7:45 pm.  
 
We want to be respectful of everyone's time so there will be no formal address from the AD, but Sarah 
Klawiter will pop into each meeting for an opportunity to touch base. We apologize for the 
inconvenience and hope you can make attending on February 26 a priority. 



 
Girls Basketball Enters MCAA Conference Tournament Play 
The Lady Lions entered conference tournament play on Tuesday, February 13. 
Check out their schedule at http://www.mcaaconference.org/g5-
bin/client.cgi?cwellOnly=1&G5statusflag=view&schoolname=&school_id=13&G
5button=13&G5genie=40&vw_schoolyear=1&vw_agl=1919-3-1926,1919-3-
1925 to see when and where the team plays next! The girls are playing some 
good basketball right now, so you won't want to miss the chance to see them in 
action. 

 
 

 
 Attention All Interested in Legacy Trap Shooting 

Now is your chance! Join us immediately following the Spring Sports meeting on  
February 26 to get all your questions answered! If you just can't wait, please call Head Coach Todd 
Foy at 860-324-6544.  
 
Participants are boys and girls in 6th-12th grade and must be at least 12 years old by April 14. 
Everyone must have completed Hunter's Safety to register. We shoot at Beaverbrook Gun Club April-
May. Our priorities are safety, comradery, and marksmanship. 
 
Come give Trap shooting a shot! 

 

 

  

COMMUNITY/CHURCH NEWS 
  
North Indoor Soccer  
is looking for a few more players between the ages of 10-14 to fill the U10/U14 league 
If your child and/or their friends are interested in playing, please contact Mary immediately at 612-840-
2279 or go to their website ~ http://www.northindoorsoccer.com/  
 
North Indoor Soccer is a co-ed house league geared towards players of all abilities from never played 
before, non-traveling, to traveling. The main goal is for everyone to have a fun time and enjoy the 
game.  
 
Saturdays at 4:00 or 5:00 
March 10 till end of April 
Anoka Ice Arena 
 
Kids love it. 
 
* few openings in our Tiny Tots and Mity Mites (ages 3-9) 

  

  

 
  

 

 
 

	


